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(Columbia, MO, July 28, 2005)  Beef producers who are going to survive in the future are those who are the most innovative, especially in the areas of nutrition, health and marketing.  


That is the message MFA, Incorporated recently presented to groups of producer leaders in Chillicothe, Springfield and Warrenton, MO at the 2005 MFA Beef Innovators’ Seminars.  Veterinarian Dr. Alan Wessler, MFA Feed Division vice president, says they addressed three main topics with the producers.


“We talked about cattle performance, we talked about tracking value in the feed lots, and we talked about the national ID and BSE testing updates.”  ([image: image2.png]
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MFA ruminant nutritionist Dr. Jim White says that in the beef business today, cutting edge cattle performance is critical and it all starts with the cow-calf producer.


“Superior traits exist, and we can select for superior traits.  Superior management practices exist and we can implement superior management practices.”  ([image: image3.png]
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Using superior traits and superior management practices ideally should translate into added value.  Derek Martin with Lane County Feeders, a 42,000 head feed yard in western Kansas, told producers that tracking additional value can provide benefits when they go to sell their feeder cattle.  


“We have implemented electronic cattle management that allows us to sort cattle to grid target and then also allows us to preserve identity back to a cow herd or individual so that we can track those cattle clear through the entire system.”  ([image: image4.png]
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The reality of BSE has made it inevitable that some type of national animal identification system will eventually be implemented in this country, and MFA is encouraging producers to get ahead of the curve and start realizing the benefits of tracking for their own operations.  Wessler says MFA’s Health Track system provides the means for tracking animals in the event of a problem, while at the same time protecting the privacy of producers and increasing the value of their cattle.


“As a practicing veterinarian, it’s not unusual at the time of weaning to see people who had 30 percent sickness rates, and three percent death loss.  And with the Health Track program we’ve seen sickness rates well under two percent and death loss rates well under point-two percent.”  ([image: image5.png]
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The MFA Health Track is the leading beef marketing program that identifies and properly conditions calves so that they meet the demands of cattle buyers.  This unique program combines standardized nutrition, Wean Vac 45 processing and Beef Quality Assurance certification.   For information, call 888-514-BEEF, or email healthtrack@mfa-inc.com.   You can also visit www.mfahealthtrack.com.  
###
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